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 F.A.F.S.A. (Free Application for Federal Student Aid)  
Workshop at the Public Library  

  
 

(Nacogdoches, TX) – The SFASU Department of Financial Aid staff will present a free 

workshop on completing the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) for high 

school juniors and seniors and their parents at the Nacogdoches Public Library. Laptops 

will be available for anyone wanting to begin preparing their FAFSA application. 

Participants should come prepared with their W2s, 2017 federal tax return, and social 

security number. SFA Financial Aid staff will be on hand to answer questions to 

individuals as they complete their applications. The FAFSA Workshop is scheduled for 

Tuesday, April 9th at 5:30 pm at the Nacogdoches Public Library. The event is free and 

no registration is required. For more information about library programs, please call (936) 

559-2970. 
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